
Ogier partners Deborah Barker Roye and Anthony Partridge, and associate Gregory Haddow will be
attending the STEP Miami conference. Founded in 2000, the STEP Miami Branch is one of the
largest and most active in the Americas. Consistent with the objectives of STEP, the Miami branch
provides practitioners with access to high-level trusts and estates resources for all its members.

Deborah will be speaking at a session titled: "Domestication double-take! Does keeping your
structure offshore make sense?" 

Please contact us directly if you would like to connect at the event. 
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